
Capital Improvements Program 
Committee Meeting ***DRAFT MINUTES*** 1/19/10 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:32pm by Chairperson Steve Gray. In attendance were: Steve Jacobs 
& David Little. Herb Cooper and Bill Jones were absent. 

A review of the interim CIP report drafted by David Little was held. The remainder of the meeting 
consisted of discussion and rating the priorities on the proposed capital expenditures by department. 
The report will be updated to include these ratings and will be presented at the Public Hearing 
scheduled for January 20, 2010. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:09 pm 

 

Submitted by Melissa Donaldson 

Planning Board/CIP clerk 


